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I strongly support LD2007 because Maine has been treating the Wabanaki people 
different than all other tribes and people in Maine. This bill seeks to correct that fact. 
Treating the Wabanaki people in this prejudicial way is comparable to the way that 
Israel has been treating the Palestinians. We are fortunate that the Wabanaki people 
have pursued their rights in a peaceful way. Therefor, things have not become out of 
control and turned so mean to each other.


